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19th September 2023 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As part of the Dorchester Literary Festival year 1 and 2 have been invited to 

attend an event at Thomas Hardye School where they will be meeting the 

author Neal Layton. Neal Layton is an award winning author and illustrator and 

will be sharing his book 'The Story of Stars'. 

This event is taking place in the morning of Wednesday 18th October and is 

fully funded. We will be travelling by coach and returning in time for lunch. 

 

There is the opportunity to purchase a signed copy of one of Neal Layton's 

books which would be a memento of the day. There is a choice of books - 

The Story of Stars £7.99 or A planet full of plastic £6.99 

If you would like to purchase a book for your child, please send the exact 

money (cash only) into school in a named envelope detailing your choice of 

book by Thursday 28th September as these books need to be pre 

ordered. Unfortunately we will not be able to issue any change.  

 

If you are happy for your child to attend this event, please give your consent 

via your schoolcomms account by Thursday 28th September. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Murphy 

Year 2 Teacher 
 


